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Don’t forget to visit our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com�. If you have suggestions or corrections, please send


to � HYPERLINK "mailto:collins.sherrie@gmail.com" �collins.sherrie@gmail.com�.














November 12: Scheduled Meeting - UCHS


	   Library 4:00


December 1: Deadline to submit


   Yearbook


December 18: Christmas Party – Club 


   LeConte at 6:00 


December 31: Deadlines for Liz Whorley 


   Bradley Award & Vision 


   Foundation Grant





Visit Beta Pi: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com� 


Xi State: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xistate.org" �www.xistate.org�


And : � HYPERLINK "http://www.deltakappagamma.net" �www.deltakappagamma.net� 

















Letter from Kim





Important Dates


























Attendance Drawing


Each time you attend a meeting this year, you will get your name in a drawing for a DKG bead for a bracelet or necklace. The drawing will be held during our Birthday Brunch in May. Good Luck! 


                                   � HYPERLINK "http://www.awardconcepts.net/greek/prod_images/C4qSS-DKG-Bead.jpg" \t "_blank" �� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.awardconcepts.net/greek/prod_images/C4qSS-DKG-Bead-thumb.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ����





Sharing Our Vision            Strengthening Our Society





The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International promotes key women educators.
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Birthdays


Leslie Middleton – 12/25	Pat Phillips – 1/1


Haley Soeder – 12/30





Xi State has extended an invitation for the 2016 International Convention to be held in Nashville. If accepted, each member will be asked to give $1 for the next four years (total: $4) to assist with expenses.














Beta Pi Website





















































If you are enrolled in graduate school or are applying for the spring, consider applying for a Xi State Scholarship. Application materials are available online at � HYPERLINK "http://www.xistate.org/forms.html" ��www.xistate.org/forms.html�. 





Christmas Party� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.staidenshomeschool.com/images/christmas_tree_clipart_4.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





November Hostesses


Julia Richardson, Brenda Hardin


Leslie Middleton


� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.dkg.org/atf/cf/%7B70e631e4-44b9-4d36-ae7d-d12e4520fab3%7D/ROSE_RED_2C.GIF" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





Nutcracker


Anyone who would like to purchase tickets to The Nutcracker on Dec. 1 at 8:00 p.m., call Sherrie @ 363-3420 by 12/15. $13-15/ticket 





Scholarships








Our November meeting will be on Monday, November 12, in the UCHS Library. Haley Soeder will bring our program on the new Common Core Standards. We will have a business meeting following the presentation. If you know someone that you would like to nominate for membership, please bring their name/nomination form to the meeting. Also, bring ideas for our January program.





November Meeting





Xi State - Tennessee












































The International Projects Committee of Xi State encourages chapters to participate in the Support Early-Career Educators program sponsored by Delta 	Kappa Gamma.


Research has shown that almost 50% of beginning teachers leave by the 5th year. The purpose of the Support Early-Career Educators program is to support beginning teachers. Chapters are encouraged by DKG to be creative in finding 	ways to support beginning teachers. 


	 Alpha Nu Chapter makes baskets of supplies and has a drawing among new teachers to win the baskets. They also talk to them about Delta Kappa Gamma and write notes of encouragement for them. 	 


	  Beta Pi made bags for new teachers this year and delivered them on the first day of school. Let’s continue to seek out and support beginning teachers. Simply giving them a pep talk or a smile can help them make it through a rough day. 


	  For more information about the Support Early-Career Educators visit the DKG web site.








It’s time for our annual Christmas get-together! Kim has reserved a room for us at Club le Conte for December 18th at 6:00. We will do another ornament exchange like last year. Bring a wrapped ornament ($10 limit) so we can play Dirty Santa. See you there!



























































































































































































































































Happy Fall Y'all and Merry Christmas:


 


I hope everyone is having a good school year so far. The next couple of months are going to be extra busy for all of us. I want to start out by saying, thank you to all of my Beta Pi Sisters for all that you do and accomplish daily. I want to urge everyone to keep encouraging our Young DKG's. I also want everyone to be on the look-out for new Beta Pi sisters to join. If you know someone, please get their name to me as soon as possible. I would still like to see our membership grow, our founding members are dwindling down, so it up to us to keep Beta Pi active. So, in closing, I would like to wish everyone a very Blessed Holiday Season and to leave you with this inspirational quote: 


“In the spirit of humility, we give thanks for all that is, we thank our ancestors who brought us to where we are now. We are grateful for the opportunity to walk this planet, to breathe the air, to taste the food, to experience the sensations of a human body/mind, to share this wonderful that is life. 


 We are grateful for the natural world that supports us, for the community of human kind that enables us to do many wondrous things, 


We are grateful that we are conscious, that as intelligent beings we can reflect upon the many gifts we have been given.” -  Author Unknown





� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://mohmaya.com/blog/wp-content/uploads/2011/09/headingBePositive.png" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���








Believe
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2016 Convention in Tennessee

















Summer Planning Session at El Mariachi:


Donna, Kim, Haley, Donna, Linda, Brenda, Patricia, Pat, and Lana


Sherrie – taking picture


























Early Career Educators 








-Kim


























